
ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

 

16th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

WINTER COVID GRANT – GROCERY PACKS 
Thank you to those of you who got in touch to order grocery packs as part of the Winter 
Covid Grant support for families.  
 
The packs will be available for collection Friday 18th December as follows: 
 
Bourne Abbey and Bourne Elsea Park Parents/Carers 
From Ideal School Meals in the Bourne Abbey school car park between 1.30 p.m. and 2.30 
p.m. 
 
Colsterworth Parents/Carers 
From Ideal School Meals outside the school between 12.15 p.m. and 12.30 p.m. 
 
Please note that this is the only collection time available.  Our schools will be closed and if 
you miss your collection slot we are unable to store the packs for you.  Please also bear in 
mind that each pack contains a substantial number of items and will therefore be heavy. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Ideal School Meals for organising the packs 
and for helping us with their distribution.  We do hope that you find them beneficial. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher 


